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Journal of the American Board of Family Medicine
Announces Completion of Archiving Project
Phillip Lupo, Jr., MLIS, Anne Victoria Neale, PhD, MPH,
and Marjorie A. Bowman, MD, MPA

The Journal of the American Board of Family Medi-
cine (JABFM) is proud to announce the completion
of a project to make all content available on our
website. Mr. Phillip Lupo, our Senior Editorial
Assistant, in collaboration with HighWire Press,
managed this large endeavor, which involved scan-
ning and uploading online all missing older issues
(1988–2000), or approximately 6000 pages. An ab-
stract and PDF version of each missing article is
now available on the JABFM website in our archive
of online issues at: http://jabfm.org/content/by/
year. The entire JABFM is now preserved for fu-
ture generations of family medicine physicians and
researchers. Enjoy!
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Figure 1. Archive of all JABFM articles. Data from the JABFM website, hosted by HighWire Press. Available from:
http://jabfm.org/content/by/year. Accessed January 9, 2014.

Figure 2. Archive of the first JABFM volume from 1988.
Data from the JABFM website, hosted by HighWire
Press. Available from: http://jabfm.org/content/by/year/
1988. Accessed January 9, 2014.

176 JABFM March–April 2014 Vol. 27 No. 2 http://www.jabfm.org

 on 3 M
ay 2025 by guest. P

rotected by copyright.
http://w

w
w

.jabfm
.org/

J A
m

 B
oard F

am
 M

ed: first published as 10.3122/jabfm
.2014.02.140008 on 7 M

arch 2014. D
ow

nloaded from
 

http://www.jabfm.org/

